Dr JEAN SHIELDS MEMORIAL DAY

THE ROMAN ROAD FROM BOW TO OKEHAMPTON

AN AFTERNOON OF TALKS ABOUT THE RECENT DISCOVERIES OF THE ROMAN REMAINS IN THE WEST OF DEVON FOCUSSING PARTICULARLY ON THE ROMAN ROAD TO THE WEST OF BOW WITH AN OPPORTUNITY TO VISIT THE SITE OF THE ROMAN FORTS AT NORTH TAWTON

IN ST PETER'S CHURCH NORTH TAWTON SATURDAY 10th AUGUST AT 2p.m

STEVE STOCKER. LOCAL ARCHAEOLOGIST.

"IN SEARCH OF A ROMAN ROAD"

Dr CHRISTOPHER SMART. EXETER UNIVERSITY
PROJECT MANAGER - HLF PROJECT 'UNDERSTANDING LANDSCAPES'

DR JOÃO FONTE. RESEARCH FELLOW. EXETER UNIVERSITY



THE VISIT TO THE SITE OF THE ROMAN FORTS WILL INVOLVE A SHORT DRIVE OF ABOUT A MILE AND A WALK OF ABOUT HALF A MILE. PLEASE WEAR APPROPRIATE FOOTWEAR.

NON MEMBERS OF O&DLHS WILL BE ASKED FOR A SUM OF £4 TO COVER TEMPORARY MEMBERSHIP OF THE SOCIETY AND OUR DONATION TO THE CHURCH.

Dr JEAN SHIELDS MADE MANY CONTRIBUTIONS TO THE KNOWLEDGE OF THE HISTORY OF MID AND WEST DEVON